
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 7, 2008 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was held with the following members present: 
Board Members Hull, Levey, Brumage, Robertson, Walton and Town Administrator Simmons. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was as follows: $19,345.25 
 
Proposal for Tank site was resubmitted to KCI for changes that were suggested by Chip Wood. 
 
The Special Exception appeal is currently in the works, Town attorney Ed Kuczynski in working with 
attorneys of Martin Bosetter. 
 
Barry Levey suggested and reviewed a quote for fire hydrant flags; all members agreed and ordered will be 
placed. 
 
A request was made by Richard Walton to meet in close session before next month’s meeting to go over 
current and upcoming issues that will affect the town by the resignation of Barry Levey. 
 
 No Further business to discuss meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Submitted,  
Amy Simmons 
Town Clerk 


